

Secretary info@ourmapua.org

3 April, 2018

Jane and Andy Brown 120 Higgs Road Mapua

Dear Jane and Andy

MDCA Executive

Re Possible walkway from Higgs Road to Aranui Park

I am writing on behalf of the Executive of the Mapua and Districts Community Association (MDCA) to seek your views on a possible walkway down a pathway at 114 Higgs Road, across your land to Aranui Park, joining up with the walkway to Aranui Road. I believe that you have discussed this with Trish Smith?

The MDCA will seek the views of all adjacent land owners before seeking approval of Council and determining what legal processes might need to be followed to pursue any proposal. From there we would need to raise funds to complete any agreed proposal.

The walkway would benefit children going to School from Higgs Road as well as the many walkers who loop around that part of Mapua. The walkway would also increase the potential use of Aranui Park.

Please refer to the attached map of the area and advise us of your views on and any mitigating requirements for such a walkway. If the feedback is positive we will develop a proposal for further discussion.

Yours sincerely			
Wayne Chisnall			